
 

                   

  

QUEST ACADEMY 
Anderson Avenue, Rugby, Warwickshire, CV22 5PE 

Telephone: 01788 593 112     
Email: quest.office@macintyreacademies.org   Website: www.thequestacademy.org 

Wednesday 2nd December 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers,            

I am writing to you to inform you of some of the ways in which we will be sharing progress with you before the end 

of term.  

Firstly, I want to say a huge thank you for your fantastic support of the school during these difficult times. Our 

teaching staff and the learners themselves have responded brilliantly to the challenges of this pandemic and have all 

worked incredibly hard to have a successful term of learning at Quest.  

Virtual Parents Evening 

On Thursday 10th December we will be holding our first Parents Evening of the year. Due to the current situation this 

will be conducted virtually via Microsoft Teams or a phone call if preferred. Form Tutors will be in touch this week to 

arrange suitable times for your meetings.  

 

Autumn Progress Reports 

We will be sending out Progress Reports as normal this term. These will be emailed to parents/carers on the last day 

of term. If you wish to receive a paper copy, please let the office know.  

 

Certificates 

Celebration certificates for attendance, behaviour and academic improvement will be given at the virtual celebration 

assembly and then sent home with learners in the last week of term.  

 

Optional Home Learning Activities 

In the Home Learning section of our website you will find the Optional Home Learning grid to chose tasks from to 

complete in order to earn extra Empathy points that will go towards a learner’s class total. Please send in or email 

any completed tasks to the Form Tutor.  

Please follow the link to access https://www.thequestacademy.org/homelearning  

 

If you have any questions about the information above, please contact the office at 

quest.office@macintyreacademies.org 
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